
 
 

Affected Party Status Request 



July 24, 2018 

Mr. Barry Snyder 

Richard A. (Dick) Longo 
295 Marsh Creek Rd. 

Venice, FL 34292 

Chairman Planning Commission 
Mr. Jeff Shrum 
Manager Business Development 
City of Venice, FL 

Gentlemen, 

Please accept my formal request for "affected party" status for all 
matters concerning the planned development currently known as 
Murphy Oaks located at the junction of N. Auburn and Border Rds. 

I am a full-time resident, taxpayer, formal representative of a 
neighboring HOA (Sawgrass) and founding member of the Central 
Venice Coalition representing HOA's and COA's in the area of the 
planned development. 

I am available to answer any questions you may have and look 
forward to working with you on this matter. 

Dick Longo 
Cell: 978 852 3193 

RECEIVED 
JUL 2 4 2018 

PLANNING & ZONIN§ 


